

FOI Ref: 0443FOI1819BC

10 September 2018

Gillian Lansley

Email: request-518544-198c63ee@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Lansley

Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Request for Information

Thank you for your email for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 received by the FOI team on 7th September 2018

This is to acknowledge receipt of your request and as per your instructions the request will be forwarded to NHS Bradford City CCG that is supported by the Freedom of Information (FOI) team based in Bradford.

Please note that this FOI team is part of the eMBED Health Consortium and we will be happy to handle your requests on behalf of the CCG(s). As we are data processors under contract with the above data controllers, please use the following links as necessary to access each of the CCG's privacy notices:

http://www.bradfordcityccg.nhs.uk/worth-knowing/privacy-information-notice-how-your-information-is-used/

eMBED Health Consortium is a private organisation not a public authority therefore are not subject to FOI requests for its own organisation. If you require information relating to eMBED Health Consortium, this can be found on the website link below; www.embedhealth.co.uk

Please note that while the CCGs will endeavour to release the information you have requested, under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 your requests may be subject to one or more exemptions which the CCGs are entitled to apply in order to refuse your request, either wholly or in part. Some of these exemptions are absolute and some only apply where the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs that in disclosing the information.

In some circumstances, once the information has been identified, the CCG(s) may also ask that a fee be paid for processing and delivering the information to you. In such circumstances, the CCG(s) will notify you as soon as possible of any fees which may be charged.

Any future correspondence you may have in relation to these request(s) should be directed to the FOI team at eMBED Health Consortium on the contact details below, quoting the relevant FOI reference number(s).

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team eMBED Health Consortium On behalf of the Clinical Commissioning Groups